[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to talk to you about joining the ND Vision Zero Partner Network, part of the Vision Zero initiative, which is made up of partners interested in saving lives on North Dakota roads. 

On January 18, 2018, Governor Doug Burgum, the North Dakota Department of Transportation, North Dakota Highway Patrol and the North Dakota Department of Health proudly unveiled a new traffic safety initiative: Vision Zero. Zero fatalities. Zero excuses. 

The vision for Vision Zero is to establish a culture of personal responsibility where motor vehicle fatalities and serious injuries are recognized as preventable and not tolerated. The mission is to eliminate fatalities and serious injuries caused by motor vehicle crashes. 

Every driver and vehicle occupant in North Dakota can help us meet the Vision Zero goal by taking personal responsibility when traveling on the road. This means wearing a seat belt at all times, transporting children in child passenger safety seats appropriate for the child’s age and height, driving distraction free, driving sober (i.e. not under the influence of alcohol and/or drugs), and obeying all posted speed limits.

Motor vehicle crashes have tragic effects on families, employers and communities. But, they are preventable through education, enforcement and policy change.

The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) Safety Division developed a Vision Zero Partner Network (VZPN) consisting of private and public partners through employers, associations, groups and individuals. 

The VZPN exists to protect the health and safety of families, employees, and the community by preventing motor vehicle crashes through education, enforcement and policy activities. The VZPN will assist to change driver attitudes, improve driver and occupant behavior, and build a statewide culture of traffic safety.

Would you like to receive FREE traffic safety marketing materials and resources that can be shared with your fellow employees, family, or community?

Register today to join the Vision Zero Partner Network (VZPN) and you will receive a monthly email containing traffic safety marketing materials (aka “bundles”) directly to your inbox.  

Together we can save lives by promoting traffic safety.

Please contact me either by phone or email if you wish to discuss in further detail.

Thank you,

